

----Original Message-----

From: Sent: Wednesday, 19 August 2020 2:20 PM
To: Lithgow City Council <a href="council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au">council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au</a>

Subject: Oakey Park Oval

I would like to say that I agree to the name change to the Beryl Davis Memorial Oval.

Thank you

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>

Document Set ID: 1817468 Version: 1, Version Date: 19/08/2020